

May 11, 2020

The mission of Divine Savior Catholic School is to provide a high-quality, personalized, Catholic-based education that inspires and empowers its learners to achieve academic excellence and develops life-long learning skills. Learners are challenged to walk as disciples in the footsteps of Christ valuing knowledge, prayer, and service to others.

## A NOTE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents,

Looking at the calendar today, I realized there are just a little over 3 weeks left in the school year. Whoever would have believed a school year could end this way! I have been impressed with the effort made by teachers, parents, and students to make this all work. Thank you for all you have done!

One of the special events every school year is the closing school liturgy. Since we cannot be together this year to celebrate the school year, the teachers will be celebrating a special end-of-year liturgy with Fr. Carl. It will be recorded and sent to everyone. All of our school families will be remembered in a special way at this Mass.

The school CHOICE program sign-up deadline is this Friday. If you know of a family interested in Divine Savior School and who might qualify for this program, please let them know.

The school's day care has remained open throughout the pandemic. The numbers are starting to increase once again as people return to work. There is a possibility that more staff will be needed in the future. If you are interested in working in the day care, call Jessica at 894-4959 and let her know of your interest.

Take care! Be safe!

Together in Christ,

**Kerry Sievert**